
Maxpro Window Films to exhibit in 2016 SEMA Show  

Maxpro Window Films will be exhibiting at the 2016 SEMA Show, being held in Las Vegas, Nevada , 

November 1-4. This will be the first time that Maxpro has been an exhibitor.  Maxpro Manufacturing LLC 

manufacturers and sells Maxpro Automotive, Architectural and Safety window films. 

Maxpro Window Film’s brand presence and market share has grown significantly since the inception of 

the company in 2012. Maxpro, located in Whiteville, North Carolina, completed construction of their 

manufacturing facility and their coating and laminating line in 2013. The company began making and 

marketing its film in June of 2013. Now Maxpro Window Film is sold throughout the United States and 

internationally.  Maxpro has two distribution facilities in the United States and is distributed 

internationally through several independent distributors. 

 Maxpro Window Films staff of sale representatives, engineers and directors have over 100 years 

combined experience in the window film manufacturing industry. Maxpro Window Films is extremely 

excited for the opportunity to be a part of the 2016 SEMA Show and looks forward to meeting with 

current and prospective customers. END 

For more information please contact Elizabeth Dillon directly at sales@ maxprofilms.com or at 910-640-

5505. 


